
Chevron Mining Inc. (CMI) has applied to the New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division (MMD) in Santa 
Fe, New Mexico for renewal of Permit No. 2016-02. The new permit number will be 2021-02. The renewal 
application is pursuant to New Mexico Surface Coal Mining Regulations 19.8.13.1302 of the New Mexico 
Administrative Code (NMAC). 
 

1. The name and business address of the original permittee is: 

Chevron Mining Inc., headquarters are located at 6001 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, CA 
94583-2324. 

2. The McKinley Mine is located approximately 23 miles northwest of Gallup, NM and 3 miles east of 
Window Rock, AZ on NM State Highway 264 and within the following USGS quadrangle maps: 
Twin Lakes, Zith Tusayan Butte 4 NE, Hunters Point, Gallup West, Tse Bonita School and Samson 
Lake. The portion of McKinley Mine to be permitted under Permit No. 2021-02 is located in 
Townships 16 North and 17 North, Ranges 19 West, 20 West, and 21 West, New Mexico Principal 
Meridian, McKinley County, New Mexico immediately south of the 1880 Navajo Indian Reservation 
boundary.  The permit-renewal area is shown on the map that accompanies this notice (Figure 1). 

3. Locations where copies of the permit renewal application for Permit 2021-02 are available for public 
review and/or inspection are: 

New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
https://www.emnrd.nm.gov/mmd/public-notices/ 
Contact James R. Smith by phone at (505)690-8071 or by email at JamesR.Smith@state.nm.us to 
make arrangements to review the renewal application. 

 
County Clerk 
McKinley County Courthouse 
201 West Hill Avenue 
Gallup, New Mexico 87301 

4. Written comments or requests for an informal hearing shall be submitted to Director, Mining and 
Minerals Division, 1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505, within 30 days of the fourth 
and final publication of this notice.  

  



 


